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€ Medlemsveckan

Members week has been and what a week it was. We have had the privilege to meet you
guys at lunchbreaks and through social media. We say welcome to all new members and a
big thank you to all you old members. During the week we have had competitions on
instagrams where the competitors gave their best tips for lunches and studying. Here are
some of them, more or less good!

Trade lunchbox with a friend so you don’t have to have the same boring lunch every day.
Gratinated fish that been microwaved for a long time in the most occupied lunchroom and
see to that you and your friends (if they stick around) will have a lot of space!

Have a spork in your bag or your pen case for when you forget cutlery.

Listen to music without words to be able to focus + it feels more like a movie.

Learn everything so you know everything.

€ Vacant positions and nomination comittee

The application for a number of positions for FUM and nomination comittee has opened. The
positions that are opened are:

FUM-secretary
Chariman/President for the nomination committee
Members of the nomination committee

The description of what these positions means can be found at consensus.liu.se at postbeskriv-
ningar and arbetsordningar. If you have questions or interest for any of these positions, you can
contact val@consensus.liu.se

We also want to say welcome to Jonna Miller that is new at the position as CARMA project
leader. Welcome to the group Jonnal!

@ Press release

Consensus have together with Karservice and the other student unions sent out a press release
about our joined policy and standing points regarding the heavily increased contagion that is ra-
geing. We take our responsibility and hope that you all do the same. Take care of yourself and
your close ones!

More information at www.consensus.liu.se




